
Dear Clerk, 
  
Please forward my message to Eric Rempel, Planner II, Mayor Cam Guthrie, and Guelph City Councillors. 
  
I am a house owner at  Mitchell St and have been for over 30 years. Since the pilates/dance studio 
opened on Eramosa Rd parking has become impossible on Mitchell St. Unless you have planned on site 
parking for the new development at 8 Mitchell St, the situation will be much worse. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Patricia A. Wright 
 




